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MUAST PARTICIPATES IN THE AUGUST NATIONAL CLEAN UP

In an effort to support the national clean up 
initiative, the Marondera University of Agri-
cultural Sciences and Technology (MUAST) 
took part in August 2019 National Environ-
ment Cleaning Day in Marondera. 

Following the monthly clean-up day declara-
tion by his Excellency, the President of Zim-
babwe, Emmerson Dambudzo Mnangagwa, 
the 2nd of August 2019 was the clean-up day 
for the month of August. 

MUAST staff from the CSC campus joined 
corporates and government departments in 
the national environment cleaning day.  

The national clean-up days are meant to re-
orient the entire Zimbabwean population to 
ensure they practice good environmental and 
waste management through increased advo-
cacy, education, training and awareness. The 
nationwide clean up campaigns held so far 
have been significant in enlightening citizens 
on environmental sustainability. 

MUAST took part to ensure Marondera resi-
dents continue to enjoy a clean and habitable 
environment.

FLOREAT MUAST!

MARONDERA University of Agricultural 
Sciences and Technology (MUAST) carried 
out a week long outreach program at OK Ma-
rondera (pavement) from the 5th to the 9th of 
August 2019.

The awareness campaign was aimed at build-
ing a solid relationship with Marondera com-
munity for the public to appreciate and sup-
port MUAST in their various capacities. 

The outreach was also aimed at marketing the 
University to the community.  Publicising, 
information dissemination and demystifying 
MUAST to the Marondera community were 
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MUAST staff posing for a picture before the clean-up

Mr L. Pisa and Ms C. Mugova addressing clients at the OK outreach



MUAST SCOOPS SECOND PRIZE AT MASH-EAST 
AGRICULTURAL SHOW

MARONDERA University of Agricultural 
Sciences and Technology (MUAST) scooped 
the second best prize for Higher and Tertiary 
Education Exhibitors at the recently ended 
Mashonaland-East Agricultural show.

MUAST exhibited at Mash-East Agricultur-
al show from the 14th to the 17th of August 
2019. The University’s exhibition stand stole 
the hearts of judges due to its story telling 
exquisite layout which was aimed at avoiding 
clutter on the spacious stand. The stand also 
resembled great artistry with the colour com-
binations that attracted visitors. 

Visitors who came to the refreshing MUAST 
stand enjoyed the unique displays that clicked 
well with the theme of the agricultural show. 
This year’s theme centred on increased pro-
ductivity some of the exhibits clearly outlin-
ing how farmers could use the soil testing 
to increase productivity. The University also 
took advantage of the exhibition to dissem-
inate information about entry requirements 
into its specialised and unique degree pro-
grammes and their career prospects. 

Many visitors were amazed by Marondera 

University of Agricultural Sciences and Tech-
nology’s (MUAST) exhibition. Among other 
exhibitors, MUAST drew the attention of 
passers-by who visited the exhibition stand 
every now and then. Although a slow start 
was witnessed at the beginning of the Agri-
cultural Show on the 14th and 15th of August, 
large crowds began coming in and visiting the 
MUAST stand the last two days of the show. 

Despite large numbers of visitors, the MUAST 
exhibition team was up to the task assisting 
visitors with enthusiasm. 

Other exhibitors commented positively about 
the stand’s spectacular and well organised lay-
out.  The MUAST exhibiting team comprised 
of Mr. Lloyd Pisa, Mrs. Evelyn Matamisa, Ms. 
Chipo Mugova, Mr. Brighton Nyagadza, Mr. 
Nyasha Moses with Mr. Chenjerai Muchenje 
as the team leader. 

MUAST exhibition stand

MUAST staff at the MUAST exhibition stand

Clients touring the MUAST exhibition stand



also critical in this initiative. 
The outreach also gave an opportunity for 
the university to contact prospective stu-
dents. 

During the outreach, MUAST members shed 
more light on the faculties at the institution, 
their degree programs and future plans. 
Selected academics from all the faculties par-
ticipated in this marketing initiative that saw 
the public showing interest in the University.  

The University got an overwhelming re-
sponse in the form of inquiries and the com-
munity assured the University of its much 
needed support
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MASHONALAND EAST 
PROVINCIAL RESIDENT 
MINISTER TOUR MUAST 
STAND

MINISTER of State for Mashonaland East 
Provincial Affairs Honourable Senator 
Apollonia Munzverengwi toured the Ma-
rondera University of Agricultural Scienc-
es and Technology’s (MUAST) exhibition 
stand at the recently ended Mashonal-
and-East Provincial Agricultural Show.

Cde Munzverengwi was accompanied by 
the Guest of Honour, Petros Nyamande 
from Klein Karoo Seed Market and the 

Mashonaland East Provincial leadership. The 
Minister and delegates toured the MUAST 
stand under the guidance of Mr. Chenjerai 
Muchenje, the Director of Marketing, Public 
and International Relations. 

The Director went through the stand starting 
with the MUAST architectural plans for the 
University. The plans focused on the hostel ac-
commodation, lecture theatre, Innovation hub 
and the Industrial park among other designs. 

Mr Muchenje also took time to talk about the 
university’s faculties and their degree pro-
grammes. The Minister was also enlightened 
on the soil tests done at MUAST and she was 
shown yoghurt and cheese samples that are 
produced at MUAST. 

Cde Munzverengwi expressed interest in the 
Industrial park and innovation hub as these 
will greatly contribute to provincial econom-
ic   development in light of the recently intro-
duced devolution policy. 

The displays at the MUAST stand impressed 
the delegates as they were in line with the ob-
jectives of the show. This exhibition was ben-
eficial to many stakeholders as they were able 
to get more information about the university 
and its role in national and provincial develop-
ment.Cde Munzverengwi asking Mr Muchenje some questions 

Govt. officials touring the MUAST exhibition stand



CLEAN-UP CAMPAIGN...
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